BaBar Postdoctoral Fellow

The experimental high energy physics group at the University of Victoria has an opening for a
Postdoctoral Fellowship associated with the Babar Collaboration to analyse the large data
sample collected at the SLAC B Factory. The position will be based at SLAC or Victoria and is
available immediately. The successful applicant will contribute to the UVic group's institutional
responsibilities and play a leading role in Babar physics analysis. There is potential for the
successful candidate to also contribute to the R&D of a SuperB detector associated with

10% cm-2s™ high luminosity e*e” flavour factory currently under design. A recent Ph.D. in
experimental particle physics is required with demonstrated software and data analysis
experience. Applications with CV, including a list of publications and description of research
interests, and three letters of reference are to be sent, preferably via email, to:

Professor Michael Roney
mroney@uvic.ca

Department of Physics and Astronomy
University of Victoria

P.O. Box 3055 Stn Csc

Victoria, B.C.

CANADA, V8W 3P6

This position will be filled as soon as a suitable candidate is identified. For full consideration,
candidates should be able to begin summer 2009.

All qualified individuals are encouraged to apply.



